HSRCA Oran Park Meeting 21st/22nd April 2001
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Historic Sports & Racing Car Association of NSW Inc

Presents at 

Wakefield Park

Saturday & Sunday 24th & 25th September 2011

All Historic Spring Race Meeting

29th July 2011

Dear Competitor,

You are cordially invited to participate in our forthcoming Historic Race Meeting at Wakefield Park on 24th and 25th of September.  The theme for this meeting is Aussie Specials, and we hope to have sufficient entrants to be able to provide separate grids for both Race and Regularity over the course of the weekend.  An “Aussie Special” is any pre 1960 Australian built special that is eligible to run in Group J, K or L or any Group M car that is normally invited to run with J, K or L.

To encourage Aussie Special entrants, we are offering a $100 discount for both Race and Regularity and for those that enter Race can also cross enter into Regularity at no cost.  In addition, we will have a free Marquee for these cars that are significant in our motor racing heritage.

To further encourage you, we have made a special arrangement with CAMS and can offer a racing licence for this meeting only at a cost of $80 including GST.  The conditions are that you have held a CAMS licence within the last 5 years and that you supply a note from your doctor that you are fit to participate.  Should you wish to renew your CAMS licence within six months of this meeting, the $80 fee will be discounted from the cost of your licence.  Alternatively, should you wish to run in Regularity but don’t have a current licence, a Level Two licence for this meeting only is available for $57 including GST.  Should you wish to take up either of these offers you will need to note this on your entry and include the relevant fee, together with your doctor’s note in the case of a racing licence.  We will contact CAMS and your licence will be available at Wakefield Park.  HOWEVER, please don’t leave your entry until the last minute, or we won’t have time to make the necessary arrangements.

That said, we will also have the usual programme for all 5th Category Historic cars and you can also look forward to the drinks and nibbles session at the end of play on Saturday evening where you have the chance to unwind and share a drink with the officials, who are untiring in their support of our sport.  

So, please come along and enjoy some great historic motor sport.

Yours sincerely,
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Noel Bryen

Competition Secretary

HSRCA
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